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Six Days Before Feedback Questionnaire Closes
Health Insurance Marketplace sent this bulletin at 02/23/2018 12:46 PM EST

Have Your Voice Heard

There are SIX DAYS left for you to provide your opinions to the Centers
for Medicare & Medicaid Services (CMS) on how to improve the
Marketplace experience for agents and brokers.
 
Take a few minutes to complete the Agent and Broker Program Feedback
Questionnaire today!

If you’ve already completed the questionnaire, please disregard this email.
CMS values your participation!
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